From: Weathers, Stephen W

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Blair, Yvonne B; Conder, Haskell P; Valencia, Israel; Brian Humphrey

Subject: Notification for Upcoming Remedial Activities at the DCP Buffalo Valley Compressor Station (2RP-3817)
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 2:02:16 PM

Mike/Heather

This email is to let you know that DCP will be starting the remedial activities at our Buffalo Valley
Compressor Station next week. Equipment will be mobilized to the site on Tuesday November 1°

and the actual remedial activities will begin on Wednesday November 2" pcp anticipates that
work will be completed in approximately one week.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks

Steve

Stephen W Weathers, P.G.
Principal Environmental Specialist
DCP Midstream L.P.

Office 303.605.1718

Cell 303.619.3042
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